INFORMATION FOR PARTICIPANTS
Special Symposium for the IAEA 50th Anniversary

Global Challenges for the Future of Nuclear Energy and the IAEA

Aomori, Japan

11 April 2007

If you are not a registered symposium participant and you would like to register for this symposium please see the Announcement at this web site for details.

Location of the
Hotel Aomori
Symposium:
Room “KUJAKU”


1-1-23 Tsutsumi-cho, Aomori-City, Aomori 030-0812, Japan



Tel (+81)17-775-4141     Fax (+81)17-773-5201



E-mail info@hotelaomori.co.jp


Web site:  http://www.hotelaomori.co.jp/ (Japanese only)
Registration:
No registration fee is charged.
The Registration Desk will be open at Room Hamanasu C on Tuesday 10 April from 15:00 to 18:00 hours and at the entrance of Room “KUJAKU” on Wednesday, 11 April from 08:30 hours.

Participants are encouraged to take advantage of registration on Tuesday. 

Opening of the 
Wednesday, 11 April 2007 at 09:30 hours

Symposium:

Symposium 
A preliminary programme is available on the symposium web site:

Material:

http://www-pub.iaea.org/MTCD/Meetings/Announcements.asp?ConfID=161
Accommodation:
Due to the fact that there will be the 40th Annual Conference of the Japan Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc. in conjunction with the symposium, you are urged to make your hotel reservation as quickly as possible by yourself.
Visa:

Should you require a visa to enter Japan please submit the necessary application as soon as possible to the nearest diplomatic or consular representative of Japan.

For general information on Aomori please see the following web site:



Accommodation:     http://www.e-stay.jp/


Sightseeing guide:  http://apti.net.pref.aomori.jp/index-en.html
Should you require further information please contact Mr. Yamagata, IAEA at email address: H.Yamagata@iaea.org
